
       October 2017    

      Rainbow Room 

Ms. Pepper and Mrs. Jones 
Dear Rainbow Room Families, 

We have settled into our school routine in the Rainbow Room. In October we will add new 

experiences to our learning.  We will conduct science experiments with eggs, make a lava lamp 

and explore pumpkins inside and out.  We will learn about Jackson Pollack for the first of our 

monthly Art Appreciation activities. We will also create our first class books.  Each student will 

make a page for our book and then take turns bringing the book home to read with your family.  

Please remember to bring the book back to school the next day.  Each child eagerly awaits a 

turn to share the book with family members. 

Our Fruit of the Spirit will be Joy, symbolized by pears.  Our snack prayer will be the “Johnny 

Appleseed Song”; The Lord is Good to Me.  Our letter sounds will be E-H-T-I.  Our Dramatic Play 

area will change to a Birthday Party followed by a Halloween House and then Imagination Land. 

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday.  Every child will have the opportunity to show us an item 

with the sound for the week in its name and tell us where the sound is in the word.  The sound 

can be in the beginning, middle or end of the word.   

The “God Made Me Special” Bag will begin going home this month.  Each week, one child will 

bring the bag home and return it to school on Monday to tell us about how God made them 

special.  Details will be included in the bag. 

We look forward to meeting with you for Parent/Teacher conferences on Thursday, October 19 

to discuss your child’s social and emotional adjustment this school year. 

Our Halloween Party followed by the Costume Parade will be held on Tuesday, October 31 at 

10:30.  Parents are invited to attend.  We hope you can join us. 

If you ever have questions or concerns, please contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

Lauren Pepper and Ruth Jones 

 

 


